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Hi {FIRST_NAME|Friend}, 
 
Have you ever heard of “effective frequency?” This is the
number of times that you have to hear something before it
sinks into your memory. Well, here at Triage Cancer, we want to
give you plenty of opportunities to access valuable information
on cancer survivorship issues, whether you are a patient,
survivor, caregiver, health care professional, or advocate.
 
Whether it’s our Educational Blog, our Cancer Survivorship
Webinar Series, or our Resources Website, we hope that you will
take advantage of these useful resources. And if you’re the
type of person who appreciates good old-fashioned, in-person
educational opportunities, you can bring a Triage Cancer
Speaker to your community, by filling out a Speaker Request
Form.

Educational Opportunities
 

Triage Cancer Webinar Series
We have some exciting topics coming up in our Cancer
Survivorship Webinar Series, ranging from How to be a Better
Advocate to Don't Stress the Stress .  Check out the entire line up
and register today! 

Partner Events
Triage Cancer Speakers will be participating in several webinars
and teleconferences hosted by our friends at Cancer and Careers.
 These webinars are FREE to attend, and provide CEUs
to eligible health care professionals.  Get more information about
each of these events and register here.
 
 

Calling All Health Care
Professionals & Advocates
In partnership with Cancer and
Careers, Triage Cancer has



developed a comprehensive In-

Service Training for oncology

health care professionals,

advocates, and human

resources professionals on

employment and health

insurance issues facing cancer

survivors and caregivers. 
 

We have hosted these one-day In-Service Trainings across the
country for institutions such as Johns Hopkins Hospital,
Northwestern Memorial Hospital, Wake Forest, UCLA, and the
American Cancer Society.  If you are interested in learning more
about these events, or would like to request one at your institution,
please visit our website, and fill out a request form.  
 
And if you are in Alabama, Alaska, Florida, Louisiana, or
Washington, D.C., we hope to see you at one of these trainings
scheduled in the fall!

 
Advocacy Opportunities

Living Beyond Breast Cancer’s Young
Women’s Initiative is now accepting
applications for the fall 2014 Young
Advocate Program. The small group of
young women selected to take part in
the Young Advocate Program will
receive training on how to better
advocate for those affected by breast cancer within their
communities.  The next session will take place in Philadelphia,
September 27-28. Find out more today! 

Researchers from Loyola University Chicago and Duke
University are conducting a survey to

better understanding how cancer

survivors (defined as anyone from the

point of cancer diagnosis until death)

and their caregivers use social media

for support and information gathering.

The researches believe that improving

our understanding of how and why

survivors and their caregivers use social media will allow

them to improve the quality of information and support offered

online. If you are a survivor or caregiver - please consider

participating! 

If you would like to learn more about this survey,

visit: www.cancersurvivorstudy.com. If you would like to

complete the survey click here!
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